Elgin Township Board Meeting
Assessor Notes

April 11, 2022

The assessor office continues to work toward completing the 2022 assessments by June 15, 2022, We
continue our review of all of the township assessments, process new construction, permits and property
sales.

Several new residential developments located in the City of Elgin and the Village of South Elgin have
started construction. New homes will be completed in 2022 and 2023.

Several changes to our front window area planned. Two- work tables with adjustable legs and two-
adjustabie stools will be added in this area. These additions will result in a more comfortable work and
seating area for both staff members and guests. We continue to have many taxpayers requesting
assistance with the Senior Freeze forms and we are happy to assist.

Steven Surnicki

Elgin Township Assessor




